
Project Description

Leon County has been awarded $2.22 million in grant funding from the Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP)for the Leon County Septic 
Upgrade Incentive Program. The program will provide incentive payments up to 
$7,500 to eligible recipients within the Wakulla Springs Priority Focus Area 
(PFA) for voluntarily upgrading or replace an existing conventional septic system 
to an advanced nitrogen-reducing system. The Septic Upgrade Incentive 
Program is available until all grant funding is thoroughly exhausted.

Project Website

Proposed Improvements

The Septic Upgrade Incentive Program will offset the cost for property owners to 
upgrade or replace an existing conventional septic system with an advanced 
nitrogen-reducing components or system utilizing an FDEP approved nitrogen-
reducing technology for Springs protection.
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Project Schedule

Project is anticipated to begin 
March 1, 2023 and will continue 
until all grant funding is thoroughly 
exhausted.

Contact Information

Anna Padilla
Project Manager
2280 Miccosukee Road
Email: PadillaA@leoncountyfl.gov
Phone: (850) 606-1539
Fax: (850) 606-1501

Felton Ard
Customer Support Engineer
2280 Miccosukee Road
Email: ArdF@leoncountyfl.gov
Phone: (850) 606-1515
Fax: (850) 606-1501
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Septic Upgrade Incentive Program

http://cms.leoncountyfl.gov/Home/County-Projects/Septic-Upgrade-Incentive-Program

